Letters

Dear Editor:

The Georgian Bay Hunters and Anglers Club are once again spearheading "PITCH-IN 85" in the local area. This project is sponsored by the Ontario Federation of Anglers & Hunters in cooperation with Sunoco Inc., and it is endorsed and supported by the Ontario Ministry of the Environment and the Ministry of Education.

Ontario's "PITCH-IN 85" campaign to be held during the week of May 6 to May 12 is for the participation of all Ontario residents to clean up our little corners of the world.

Individual citizens, schools, service clubs, Boy Scouts, Girl Guides, Air Cadets, conservation

Pitch-in Sunday clubs, etc., are asked to pitch in together for the

beautification of Ontario's environment.

This is the sixth consecutive year the Georgian Bay Hunters & Anglers have co-ordinated this campaign in the local area. Your support in the past has been greatly appreciated and prover successful, and we are once again asking for your support to make this year's "PITCH-IN 85" project an even bigger success.

Should your club or organization participate in this year's project, we suggest that you contact the chairman as we would like to have our club photographer take pictures of your participation in this project.

Thanking you in advance, we remain.

Yours in Conservation Orten Crawford Project Chairman

May 10 Recording artist Rick Avery in the Midland Public Library 4:30 p.m.

Ministering

May is Red Shield hungry. Month in Canada. Here at home, the Midland citadel of the Salvation Army hopes to raise \$25,000 during the month, reports Lt. Ray Braddock.

During the average year, 62,000 in-patients and 300,000 out-patients are serviced in Salvation Army Grace hospitals across Canada.

Twenty-two hostels give emergency shelter to 780,000 people and serve an astonishing 1,800,000 meals to the

TAKE

WITH

CONFIDENCE

George MacDonald

ACTION.

Some 14,000 deprived children have a summer vacation at one of the Army's 17 camps.

And, 62,000 visits are made to prisons and police courts and 260,000 free beds and meals are given to ex-inmates.

To the Salvation Army, however, each statistic represents an individual-someone with human need.

That's why they minister in our community to those in need; the anguished, those addicted to drugs or

alcohol, the starving children, those who are lonely and depressed, and to hungry families.

During this National Red Shield month the Salvation Army seeks your support, in dollars and cents.

Re-elect

Allan McLean Simcoe East





Indian legend comes alive

Tay Township Victoria Harbour Public School Grade 7 student Chris Heaton tries on a mask made by a classmate, at last week's Education Week display in Mountainview Mall. Tara Cameron, who researched

Indian lore before making the False Face Society mask, writes, "This mask has a crooked mouth. This is because he got into a fight with the Great Creator. So now he has a



